
 
 
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Representative Steve Huebert, 
 
I want to voice my support for HB2601. As a Kansan I want our freedom to make 
medical decisions for my family to be left in my hands, not in the nonlegislative hands of 
the KDHE. Please do all you can to support the limiting of the KDHE's power in 
mandating requirements for my family's health and those of other Kansan. 
 
Sincerely, 
Erin Miller 
Tonganoxie, KS 
 


